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Officers asked students their views on the National Union of Students during this Campus Life 
Forum. 38 students filled out the survey.  
 
Overall students at QMU have poor knowledge of how NUS can benefit them or their Students’ 
Union and few of them have already taken part in NUS activities. 
 
Survey results: 
52.63% students at QMU know their Students’ Union is member of NUS 
10.53% students at QMU know how NUS membership benefits them 
5.26% students at QMU know how NUS membership benefits their Students’ Union 
10.53% students at QMU know of present or past NUS campaign 
10.53% students at QMU have been involved with some of NUS work 
 
Students who know how NUS benefits them only referred to benefits from Totum Card. A few 
students acknowledged having heard of some NUS campaigns (e.g. housing, LGBT, Budget for 
Better) but not knowing details of the campaigns. One student expressed concerns with regards 
to the use of financial resources in conferences and fair representation to The Students’ Union. 
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